
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

Friday 1st April 2022 

Weekly Bulletin 

Easter Holidays 

At the end of this term, I would like to say thank you to the 

staff for their hard work.  It has been a challenging twelve 

weeks, with staffing plans being impacted by covid.  How-

ever, everyone has pulled together and helped to ensure 

the smooth running of the school.  They definitely deserve 

a well-earned break! 

The children have also continued to work exceptionally 

hard and we are incredibly proud of their achievements 

this term.  We hope they enjoy their Easter 

break and return refreshed and ready for 

our final term.   

Have a wonderful break and we look for-

ward to seeing you all on Tuesday 19th 

April. 

 

Living with Covid 

From today, we will be following the government’s        

guidance around living with covid.  Free PCR and LFT 

testing has now ceased.  The advice is, if unwell, children 

and adults should remain at home until they are well 

enough to return.  

 

Brereton Teddy Bears 

Thank you to everyone who 

came to our first session.  

We hope your enjoyed it!  

Our next session is on 

Thursday 28th April. 

 

All Aged Worship 

The next all age worship is Sunday 3rd April 

at 10:30am.  Rev Sandi has asked us to 

bring hats related to work/jobs - I wonder if you can guess 

which story she will be looking at? 

Pensarn 

This week Year 6 have had a fabulous time in Pensarn Har-

bour.  A huge well done to the children for embracing all 

of the experiences and opportunities on offer.  Thank you 

also to Mrs Sant, Mrs Tice, Mr Cotton and Mr Collier for 

taking such good care of them.  We hope they all enjoy a 

weekend of sleep! 

 


